
Mr. Ray Gerber,
865 Hillside Ave.,
Glen Ellyn, III., 60137
Dear Ray:

In as much as the asbestos-cement pipe now being
used on some golf course irrigation systems, I feel
you will find the enclosed article timely for Bull Sheet
publication.

In as much as the asbestos-cement pipe now being
used is confined to irrigation water supply there
should be little or no danger; however should drink-
ing fountains on the course be connected to the ir-
rigation system a definite hazard can be created if
the suspicions of the medical researchers are con-
firmed.

Sincerely, Scotty

FOOD FOR THOUGHT
Medical researchers have long suspected that as-

bestos contributes to cancer in the human body. This
is somewhat borne out by the fact that workers in
factories, and other places, where asbestos is used
in the manufacture of products seems to have a
somewhat higher cancer rate.

Walter Cronkite in a recent TV news cast stated
that some researchers are now looking upon asbestos-
cement pipe with suspicion where it carries domestic
water. It is presumed that their thought is that the
velocity of water flowing in the pipe might tear loose
some of the asbestos fibers and carry them into the
drinking water. The manufacturers of asbestos-cement
pipe state this cannot ,happen.

C. E. (Scotty) Stewart

TORO
Equipment & Irrigation

Bean Sprayers

Parker Products

Chemicals
Hose & Accessories
Greens & Tee
Equipment

Fertilizers See you all in
Anaheim

Toro Distributing
731 District Drive, Itasca, III. 60143 (312) 773-2110


